
From: Zylla, Marge <Marge_Zylla@tempe.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 3:15 PM 
To: DCMD PCGQR <dcmd.pcgqr@census.gov> 
Subject: 2020 Post-Census Group Quarters Review, Docket Number USBC–2021–0025 
  
2020 Post-Census Group Quarters Review, Docket Number USBC–2021–0025 
  
The City of Tempe, Arizona, supports the 2020 Post-Census Group Quarters Review. As home to post-
secondary education institutions including Arizona State University, and with high population density 
and rental housing rates relative to other jurisdictions in the region, the City of Tempe is interested in 
future opportunities that would review counts of group quarters populations for increased accuracy. 
  
For additional information, please reach out to Marge Zylla, City of Tempe Government Relations 
Officer, marge_zylla@tempe.gov, 480-253-0199. 
  
Marge Zylla 
City of Tempe Government Relations 
Office:  480-350-8922 
Mobile:  480-253-0199 
31 East Fifth Street - Tempe, Arizona 85281 
marge_zylla@tempe.gov 
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